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From: Tessier, Meredith
To: Ibsen, Bronte
Subject: FW: JCC
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:41:54 AM


 
 


From: Smetana, Rachel <RSmetana@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:28 PM
To: Nelson Landman <nlandman@cox.net>
Cc: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>
Subject: RE: JCC
 
Dear Mr. Landman,
 
Thank you for sharing your support of this project with Mayor Ortega and City Council.  We will make
certain your email is included in the official file as this project moves forward.
 
Best regards,
Rachel Smetana
Mayor’s Chief of Staff
City of Scottsdale
480-312-7806
rsmetana@scottsdaleaz.gov
 
 


From: Nelson Landman <nlandman@cox.net> 
Sent: Saturday, May 15, 2021 10:25 AM
To: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: JCC
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!


Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council Members:
 
Please support the Ina Levine Jewish Community Campus request to amend their Master Plans to
allow for the new Senior Living Center. This is a great neighborhood-friendly use that will enhance
the Campus ability to serve the community.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Nelson Landman
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